
 

  

COVID-19 Information for SIAC Users 
 

Dear colleagues, 

  

In light of the developing COVID-19 situation, we are mindful of the potential impact this may 

have on the progression of arbitrations. We would therefore request that arbitrators, legal 

counsel, parties and other users take into account the relevant official directives issued by the 

government of the following countries when considering any in-person meetings or hearings on 

your cases: 

 

a) Country of departure;  

b) Country of transit; and 

c) Country of arrival.   

 

If Singapore is one of the countries which you will be visiting, you may obtain the latest updates 

of Singapore’s official directives on travel restrictions here. More information on the COVID-19 

situation in Singapore may be obtained here. 

  

We would encourage users to take note of the precautionary measures stipulated by Maxwell 

Chambers if in-person meetings or hearings are scheduled within the premises. The details can 

be accessed here. Alternatively, you may consider using the Maxwell Chambers Virtual ADR 

Services for your cases in place of in-person meetings or hearings. The details can be accessed 

here.   

  

Please be assured that the SIAC Secretariat continues to provide responsive and efficient case 

management services. If you have any queries regarding the progress of your case with SIAC, 

please feel free to contact the Secretariat at +65 6713 9777 or email the SIAC Counsel in charge. 

 
For more information, please contact:                               

 

Singapore International Arbitration Centre 

T:  +65 6713 9777 
E:  corpcomms@siac.org.sg 

W: www.siac.org.sg  

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.ica.gov.sg/news-and-publications/public-education/updates-on-border-control-measures
https://www.moh.gov.sg/covid-19
https://www.maxwellchambers.com/2020/02/13/precautionary-measures-in-response-to-novel-coronavirus-outbreak/
https://www.maxwellchambers.com/2020/02/18/maxwell-chambers-offers-virtual-adr-hearing-solutions/
mailto:corpcomms@siac.org.sg
http://www.siac.org.sg/

